
Request for Feedback on Eczema Care 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for trusting us with your eczema care. We hope you are experiencing improvements 

and finding relief from your symptoms. Your feedback is invaluable to us as we strive to 

enhance our services. 

We would appreciate if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts regarding your 

treatment experience, including: 

• Effectiveness of the treatments you received 

• Quality of care provided by our team 

• Any suggestions for improvement 

Please reply to this email or complete our feedback form at [link to feedback form]. 

Thank you for your time and insights. We are committed to providing the best care possible. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Clinic/Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


